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This announcement is to inform stakeholders that MRAG Americas has extended the deadline for 
submission of the surveillance report by three weeks.  
 
On 24 February 2020, MRAG Americas submitted to the Marine Stewardship Council (MSC) a request 
to extend the surveillance report deadline by three weeks. This request was made because a 
considerable amount of new data and new conditions came out of the surveillance audit site visit 
causing the client to need more time to write up their action plans.   
 
On 05 March 2020, the MSC approved MRAG Americas’ request provided that: 
 

- The surveillance report be submitted no later than 01 April 2020. 
 
The relevant documents are available here: https://fisheries.msc.org/en/fisheries/alaska-salmon/@@view. 
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